Jon Teckman
British Film Institute
21 Stephen Street
London
W1P 2LN

3 February 2000

Dear Jon,

The Lux lease

Before John Woodward took up his appointment at the Film Council, there was an exchange of correspondence between the BFI and LFVDA arising from the arrangements for the Lux Centre lease and our very serious concerns about the position into which the LFVDA has been placed. Unfortunately, the matter was not pursued due to John's imminent departure and a recent meeting with Ian Nelson, BFI Head of Finance, to finalise practical arrangements for rent payment has only served to increase our level of concern.

Could we arrange an early meeting with you to discuss this issue?

Yours sincerely

With kind regards

Larry Chrisfield Chair London Film and Video Development Agency